PROPOSALS SUBMITTED ON CRIMINAL CODE DRAFT
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The working group formed by the Chamber of Advocates
of the Republic of Armenia for the purpose of reviewing
the RA Criminal Procedure Code, the RA Criminal Code
Drafts and the possible recommendations and remarks
issued by the RA Ministry of Justice. Summarizing the
results of the study of the draft of the RA Criminal Code,
he presented recommendations, which were sent to the
RA Ministry of Justice. Summarizing the results of the
study of the draft of the RA Criminal Code, he presented
recommendations, which were sent to the RA Ministry of
Justice.

The suggestions presented relate to the absence of a

7 number of criminal legal concepts in the draft and the

" need of defining them, questions concerning the rules for
imposing punishment, the statute of limitations, including
their calculation, the questions concerning the clarification
of transitional provisions as well as a number of other
problematic issues in general.

At the same time suggestions related to making changes
and additions to a group of special part settings, including
ease of lawyers and unimpeded functioning of the defining
part of the guarantees provided.

The working group is also going to present its
recommendations and comments on the draft of Criminal
Procedure Code.
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